To the Senate Finance and Public Administration Committee,
Dear Senators,

I am writing to urge the Government and the
people of Australia to respond urgently to the tragedy of Abortion and
genocide in particular in both Australia and the world.

Every baby in the womb is precious to God and
should be valued as a human being. Aborting a child for family balancing
reasons is repulsive. It should not be supported by taxpayer funding. Every
child should be welcomed whether it is a boy or girl.

Medicare funding should not be wasted, squandered,
misdirected, spent irresponsibly on the killing of an unborn child. Australia
should support the campaign by United Nations agencies to end the
discriminatory practice of gender selection abortions. There are other
humane ways of dealing with unwanted pregnancies than murdering these
precious babies. Aborting their babies has a devastating effect on the
mothers.

Sincerely,
Joan Neuendorf.





